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The tender for the purchase of electricity is in progress 

 
Given the recent news in the press regarding the new electricity purchase price, Premier 
Energy informs that the tender for the purchase of electricity has not been completed, the 
company being in the process of negotiations and clarifications. 
 
During the meeting of the Committee for the reception and opening of tenders, which took 
place on March 22, 3 pre-qualified suppliers submitted offers: ЗАО "Молдавская ГРЭС", 
"DE Trading" LLC (Donbassenergo) and "D.Trading" LLC (DTEK ). 
Energocom SA did not submit any offer. 
 
Taking into account the need to concretize and to provide specific details for the supply of 
electricity, will be established a new meeting to continue the price negotiations in the coming 
days. 
 
The procedure will end with the negotiation and signing of a new electricity supply contract 
and its presentation to ANRE for approval. 
 
The company will inform all interested parties about the results of the tender through a press 
release that will be published on the website. 
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